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 Special Meeting
Public Informational Meeting

Rutland City Hall
Rutland, North Dakota

August 4th, 2025 – 6:30 p.m.

The Sargent County Water Resource District conducted a public informational meeting at the 
Rutland City Hall in Rutland, North Dakota.  In attendance at the meeting were Sargent County 
Water  Resource  District  Board  Members  Vice-Chairman  Michael  Wyum and  Bruce  Speich; 
District  Secretary  Wendy  Willprecht;  &  Nathan  Trosen  the  Board’s  engineer  from  Moore 
Engineering.  With regard to members of the public in attendance and virtual attendees, see the  
attached list of attendees. 

Vice-Chairman Michael Wyum opened the meeting and stated that the purpose of the meeting 
was to explain that the Sargent County Water Resource District has received funding to perform 
a study of Drain No. 8, and to discuss current issues with the Drain along with potential study 
objectives.  The Sargent County Water Resource District is looking to assessed landowners for a 
path forward of how the group would like to proceed.  The District has no specific project in 
mind at this time.

Trosen presented a power point presentation regarding these various potential project options; the 
power point slides are on file with the Board’s Secretary-Treasurer.  Trosen reviewed the existing 
conditions of the Drain. The Sargent County Water Resource District  wanted to know if the 
assessed landowners wanted the District to move forward with a study of Drain No. 8 to develop  
potential improvement alternatives for the drain.

By show of hands, a majority of the landowners chose to proceed with a study of Drain No. 8. 
Moore Engineering will proceed with the Drain improvement study.  Once the study is complete, 
another public information meeting will be held with the assessed landowners.
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